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Welcome to Woodland Oaks Church of Christ 
We are honored you have chosen to worship with us this morning.   
Thank you for visiting us today! We look forward to meeting you! 

Notes 
 

Staff 

Pulpit 
Ken Stegall 

kstegall@woodlandoaks.org 

Youth 
Chris Tomberlin 

chris.tomberlin@woodlandoaks.org 
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jennifer.tolbert@woodlandoaks.org 
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Gina Talbott 
gina.talbott@woodlandoaks.org 
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Last Week’s Attendance 

 

Treehouse Kids Bible Classes: 

Adult Bible Classes: 

“A Study of 1 & 2 Thessalonians” by Chris Wright 
Sundays in Chapel Center Auditorium 

“Hard Questions Re: God, Bible, Holy Spirit, Women’s Roll, etc.” 
by Robert Dozier Sundays in Worship Center A101 

 

“I Don’t Have Enough Faith To Be An Atheist”  
by Doug Dobbs Sundays in Worship Center A102  

(20s & 30s and 2018 High School Graduates) 
 

Summer Series: “Wisdom for the Ages” by Various Teachers 
Wednesdays in Worship Center Auditorium 

 

Teen Bible Classes: 

“The Sermon on the Mount” by Grant Fitzhugh 
Sundays in Chapel Center C203 (9th-12th) 

“The Big Picture: Understanding the Bible” by Rick Medford 
Sundays in Chapel Center C201 (7th & 8th) 

“The Journey Home: Lessons from Ezra - Nehemiah”  
by Chris Tomberlin Wednesdays in Chapel Center C203 (7th-12th) 

0-1 years 
1 year-olds 
2 year-olds 
3 year-olds 

Pre-K 
Kindergarten 

A103 
A105/106 
A107 
A108 
A109 
B200 

B202 
B203 
B206 
B208 
B209 
 

1st grade 
2nd grade 
3rd grade 
4th grade 

5th-6th grade 

Elder of the Day Raymond Walker 

Communion Leader Marty Miller 

A Facility Map and other information is available at the Welcome Center. 

A Secure Check-in System is active for children ages 0 to 4 years. 

June 17 - Evening Assembly - Understanding My Bible - Lesson 46 

Sunday, June 10, 2018 

9:00 AM Bible Class 394 

10:15 AM Worship 595 

6:00 PM Worship 250 

Contribution $26,004.00 

Wednesday, June 13, 2018 

7:00 PM Bible Class 176 

June 17, 2018 

Missions 
For updates regarding the mission efforts supported by WOCC, please visit our church website, 
woodlandoaks.org, under Connect, click Ministries and Missions. 

Righteousness or Love 

It occurs to me that there are two overriding principles in 
the Bible that summarize and incorporate all the others; 
two things that we need to keep as our central focus – 
God’s righteousness and God’s love. All the great doctrines 
fit under one or the other of these two umbrella truths. 
These principles define God’s character.    

The doctrinal truths of law, judgement, guilt, and  
punishment are related to God’s righteousness. Mercy, 
grace, justification, Gospel, redemption . . . all these great 
truths are the result of God’s love. 

But interestingly, God’s righteousness and God’s love are 
polar opposites. They can’t both stay in the same bucket. 
Law (representing righteousness) and grace (representing 
love) are mutually exclusive. Law contains no grace; grace 
sets law aside. 

To highjack a phrase – “Law is law and grace is grace and 
never the twain shall meet.” . . . except they did - on the 
cross. God’s righteousness and God’s love were reconciled. 
And incredibly, law, judgement, guilt, sin, and punishment 
were not set aside; they were not ignored. The demands of 
God’s righteousness were fulfilled and satisfied. 

Only when those demands were satisfied could God extend 
his grace to guilty sinners. At the cross righteousness and 
love met . . . and they shook hands. 

To understand the Gospel, we must understand sin and 
guilt. To be converted, we must first be convicted of sin. 
Otherwise the Gospel is not really good news – it’s cheap 
grace. Cheap grace doesn’t lead to gratitude or a sense of 
responsibility and commitment. If it comes too easy, it goes 
just as easily.  

God is righteous and God is love. I’m glad he’s both. As 
Christians we can now benefit from both. 

-Ken Stegall 

Budget 
Through April 30, 2018, Actual Unrestricted Contributions are $453,132 versus Budgeted  
Unrestricted Contributions of $472,405 for a deficit of ($19,273).  



This Week 

Today   PACN Baby Bottles Due 
 7:00 p.m. Youth Boys Basketball 
Monday 5:00 p.m. Jabberwacky - Lake Jackson 
 6:00 p.m. Pickleball 
Tuesday 8:30 a.m. Youth Lake Day Devo - Wentz Home 
 11:30 a.m. Men’s Luncheon - Spring Creek Barbeque 
 6:45 p.m. Young Professionals Bible Study 
Wednesday 9:00  a.m. Quilting 
 7:00 p.m.   Bible Classes (Adult: Joe Barnett) 
 8:00 p.m. Family Camp Meeting 
Thursday 8:30 a.m. Youth Service Project-Montgomery County Foodbank
 10:00 a.m. Community Bible Class 
 6:30 p.m. Celebrate Recovery 
Friday  Family Camp 
Saturday   

Announcements 

 

Upcoming Events 

 June 22-24 Family Camp 
 June 25 Jabberwacky: Graeber Road 
 June 27 Youth Game Night: Dodgeball 
 June 28 Youth Movie Day: Storks @ Cinemark Lake Robbins 
  Youth Girls Night - Tomberlin Home 
 July 1 Congregational Singing 
  Youth Guys Basketball 
 July 3 Men’s Luncheon 
 July 4 Church Offices Closed  
  NO MEAL 
 July 5 Community Bible Class Potluck 
 July 7 Men’s Breakfast 
 July 8-19 Youth - Camp Wyldewood 
 July 9 Jabberwacky: Lake Houston (No Van Transportation) 
 July 12 Youth Indoor Rock Climbing 
 July 16 Jabberwacky: Location TBD (No Van Transportation) 
 July 19 Youth Kayaking Lake Woodlands 
 July 22 Sign up for Youth Mission Trip Due 
  Elder/Deacon Meeting 
  PM Assembly Guest Speaker - Richard Renfro 
  Youth Guys Basketball 
 July 23 Jabberwacky: Westside 
 July 24 Youth Girls Night - Tomberlin Home 
 July 25 Youth Game Night: Kickball 
 July 26 Youth Lake Day Devo at the Wentz Home 
 July 28 TIBI Graduation 
 July 28-Aug 3 Youth Mission Trip 
 July 29 Serve Impact CofC Meal 
 July 30 Jabberwacky: Angleton (No Van Transportation) 
 August 1 Fellowship Meal 
 August 4 Men’s Breakfast 
 August 5 Youth Guy’s Basketball 
 August 6 Jabberwacky: League City 
 August 7 Youth Girls Night - Tomberlin Home 
 August 8 Youth Game Night: Volleyball 

If you could use meals during times of need, please contact the church office at 936-273-0010 or information@woodlandoaks.org 

Congratulations to Katey Faulkner who was baptized in Christ Thursday, 
June 7. Welcome to the family! 

The annual Change for Life campaign benefitting Pregnancy Assistance  
Center North baby bottles are due TODAY. 

Men’s Luncheon will be this Tuesday, June 19 at 11:30 a.m. at Spring Creek 
Barbeque. 

There will be a Family Camp Meeting this Wednesday evening, June 20  
immediately following Bible class in the auditorium. Campers will receive  
t-shirts, camp folders and all important information will be discussed.  

The Wednesday Night Meal will be served only on August 1. There will be NO 
MEAL JULY 4th. We will return to the regular schedule in the fall. 

If you would like a copy of the lesson series “High Position - Lowly 
Walk” (Ephesians 4-6), please sign-up at the Welcome Center. 

Those who requested CDs of a recent series, please pick them up at the  
Welcome Center. 

    Prayers 

 Wally Westbrook/admitted to Houston Methodist Hospital in the Medical Center  
 June 13  for an infection/He is in Intermediate Care, Jones Tower, 9th Floor, Room 5
 Visitors welcome. 
 Debi Hix/released from the hospital June 8/She will continue her recovery at home. 
 Olivia Brooks/in-patient therapy at Texas Children’s-Medical Center (downtown)/
 Visitors welcome. 
 Members battling cancer: Tom Campbell, Cynthia Haney, Terry Hopper,  Joanie 
 Roberts,  Nancy Stucky, and  Steven  Talbott. 
 Friends & family battling cancer: Paola Bejaran, Jeff Branton, John Chegin, Donna 
 Dunham,   Mike Ferdinand, Shawna Holland, Peggy  Hutchinson, Mike  Knappier, 
 JJ Lovoi, Jerry  Malone,  Lisa Middlebrook,  Marty Pedranzan,  Meghan Rudd, 
 Garland  Spelce and  Becky  Splawn. 
 Please remember our members: Holly Brisson, Jared Chauvin,  Ken Coleman,  and 
 Danyce Rundell. 

 Please remember friends & family: Leilani  Palmer  

Treehouse Kids’ News 

Follow Woodland Oaks Children’s Ministry on Facebook and watch the 
bulletin for information on meet ups and activities during the summer.  

A cart for all donations is in the Worship Center foyer. 
JUNE DONATION NEEDS: 

WOCC Sharing Pantry: Soup (canned and dry mixes) and crackers. 

Expectant Families 

Iveth & Todd Freeman 
Cody & Dustin Haney 
Mary & Eric Kirkland 
Christelle Nordgulen 
Lindsey & Doug Peak 

Maegan & Brett Rodriguez 
Maggie & Daniel Spears 

Ling Ling & Cameron Terry 
Kaylyn & Randy Wilkinson 

Youth News 

There will be a Youth Guys Basketball Night TONIGHT from 7:00 p.m. to  
9:00 p.m. in the Family Life Center. Dads and friends are welcome. 

Jabberwacky will be at the Lake Jackson Church of Christ tomorrow,  
June 18. The van will leave WOCC at 5:00 p.m. and should return around 
10:30 p.m. 

There will be a Youth Lake Day Devo this Tuesday, June 19 at 9:00 a.m. at 
the Wentz Home. There will be boating, fishing, and other lake activities. 
Please bring fishing poles, swimming attire, sunblock, etc., chips and drinks. 
The van will leave WOCC at 8:30 a.m. and return at 4:00 p.m. 

There will be a Youth Service Project this Thursday, June 21 at the  
Montgomery County Food Bank. The van will leave at 8:30 a.m. and return at 
4:30 p.m. Please bring money for lunch. 

We will be playing dodgeball for the Youth Game Night Wednesday, June 27 
from 8:00 p.m. to 9:30 p.m. in the Family Life Center. 

There will be a Youth Movie Day Thursday, June 28. We will see the movie 
Storks at the Cinemark on Lake Robbins Road. More details coming soon. 

There will be a Youth Girls Night Thursday, June 28 from 6:00 p.m. to  
8:00 p.m. at the Tomberlin Home. We will have a devo, snacks, and fun craft 
projects. Please bring a finger food to share and a black shirt for the craft.  

The Youth Mission Trip to Pharr, Texas will be Saturday, July 28 – Friday,  
August 3. We will spend the week working with area congregations on many  
different service projects and an established home building mission during 
the mornings and running a VBS in the afternoons. At the end of the week we 
will spend some fun time at Schlitterbahn (South Padre). We will stay in one 
of the churches mission centers which was purpose built to host mission 
teams. This area of Texas is one of the most impoverished areas in the United 
States which makes it a prime place to serve and allow students to  
experience a drastically different culture while remaining domestic. Please 
pray for this effort. This trip will be limited to 56 people due to the  
accommodation’s occupancy capacity. Interested students are asked to sign 
up at the Welcome Center by Sunday, July 22. The cost is $125 per person. 
More Info about the work can be found at:  
www.cocnpharr.com/hispanic-ministry 

Thank you 

We had almost 150 children from Woodland Oaks and the community who 
had a fabulous time learning about God this week. A special thank you to our 
Children’s Coordinator, Jennifer Tolbert. Thank you for all your planning, 
organizing, and time you put into making this year’s VBS a great success!  We 
are blessed to have such a talented coordinator. 

 
I want to say a special thank you to everyone who helped make our Excavate! 
Vacation Bible School such a success! Whether you helped decorate, bake 
cookies, worked with our groups or assisted in a site, you played an important 
role! Our children learned so much this week and I know seeds were planted 
in their young hearts about God! 
                                                                            Sincerely, 
                                                                            Jennifer Tolbert 

http://www.cocnpharr.com/hispanic-ministry

